
We’re having a Book 
Exchange! 

 

Who: 4​th​ & 5th graders 

What: Bring in gently used chapter books or nonfiction books 
between June 7th - 11th.  1 ticket per book (limit 10 
books). ​No picture story books, please! 

When​: The book exchange will take place Tuesday morning, 
June 12​th 

Where: Room 207 

Why: To start the summer off with lots of good books! 

How: Tickets will be exchanged for books during the morning 
of June 12​th​.  


